La Vina Elementary Monthly Newsletter

Principal’s Message

| would like to take this opportunity to wish your family a happy holiday season! As the first
semester comes to an end, | want to continue to encourage you to have your child finish strong
and stay engaged in their classes. Parents, please reach out to your child's teacher for any
additional support they may need. | would like to recognize the tremendous job done by students,
teachers, and parents thus far. We are very proud of the work that has been accomplished as a
warrior family this year.

Happy holidays from the La Vina Warrior staff!

Sincerely,
Moises Perez

Attendance Policy

Attendance is critical for your child’s success.
Daily attendance will be taken during each instructional block.

e Teachers will monitor both in-person and asynchronous
attendance.

e If you are experiencing technical problems please call the office
and they will let the teacher know.

e Please call the office if the student will be absent just like before.
You can also communicate via Parent Square.
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Nurse Station

Please keep your students home if they are not feeling well!

If they have symptoms:

diarrhea, headache, nausea, vomiting, stomachache, fever, congestion,
runny nose, shortness of breath, loss of taste or smell, body aches,
chills or sore throat keep them home. If they are COVID negative/or
vaccinated they are still not able to attend school unless they are
symptom free for 24 hours; without the use of medications. It is cold
and flu season; refer to your parent handbook if you have additional questions. Please help us
keep all of our students healthy.

Athletics

Recent photos of our Warriors participating at Martin Luther King crosscountry/volleyball event.
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